PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

Blackberry Farm Entrance Feasibility Study
Wednesday, February 12, 2020 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
McClellan Ranch Preserve EEC
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The City of Cupertino is working with Underwood and Rosenblum on a feasibility
study to provide safer pedestrian and bike pathways at the entrance road to Black- Do you walk or bike to

berry Farm on San Fernando Avenue.
Blackberry Farm?

The City would like to invite you to attend the first public meeting for the project

to provide feedback on the conceptual design recommendation for the proposed ~ \We want to hear from you!
improvements. The meeting will be an open house format where participants can

arrive any time during the event window and have one-on-one discussions with

City staff and project consultants.
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Date: Wednesday, February 12, 2020 R
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Time: 6:30 p.m. to 8:00 p.m. i %,

Location: McClellan Ranch Preserve
Environmental Education Center
22221 McClellan Rd, Cupertino

Meeting Location

City Contact: Mellownie Salvador, Project Manager
(408) 777-3282 | MellownieS@cupertino.org
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